


For More Information. If you have questions or concerns not addressed in this letter, please call the dedicated
call center we have established regarding this incident. The call center is staffed with professionals from AllClear
ID who can answer questions about this incident, give you guidance on how to protect against misuse of your
information, and assist in your enrollment with the monitoring services we are offering to you. This confidential
inquiry line is available Monday — Saturday, 8am — 8pm CST at 1-855-500-3660.

Empathia takes your privacy and the security of your information seriously and sincerely regrets any
inconvenience or concem this incident has caused you.

Sincerely,

Philip S. Chard
President & CEO











